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CHARLES TOWN, WV (April 3, 2025) – The Jefferson County Commission is proud to announce 

that Luke Seigfried, county planner, has been awarded the Commission’s Outstanding 

Constituent Relations Mission Award for his dedication to engaging with the public and ensuring 

effective communication between citizens and local government. 

Luke earned this recognition for his timely responses to citizen inquiries and his ability to 

effectively manage public meetings with diverse perspectives. Among his many contributions, 

one that stands out is his coordination of large-scale public hearings, where thousands of citizens 

had the opportunity to provide input on the comprehensive plan. His efforts in organizing 

logistics, overseeing on-site IT and audio/video setup, and ensuring a smooth public input 

process exemplify his expertise and dedication to serving the community. 

The Outstanding Constituent Relations Mission Award is one of several mission awards 

established by the Commission to recognize employees who go above and beyond in their 

roles—demonstrating exemplary professionalism, outstanding constituent relations, and pride in 

oneself, the Commission, and Jefferson County. 

Please call the Commission Office with questions (304) 728-3284. 
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